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Comments: Hello,

 

I submit this comment in opposition of the Grand Targhee Master Development plan. Specifically the expansion

out of bounds into the mono trees and south bowl, and two on mountain restaurants.

 

As an Idaho resident who loves skiing Targhee, I understand the resorts missions and vision of what it would like

to offer to the outdoor recreation community, however, I firmly feel that the public lands surrounding Targhee

should not be available to a privately owned business for profit and development. Especially with the current

threat of public lands becoming available for sale. Some things just should not be for sale/profit.

 

Additionally, the proposal for two restaurants situated at the top of lifts would not only be an eye sore from the

valley, but be visible from the Teton range and national park. Restaurants don't belong on mountain tops.

 

While I would support more food and beverage options at the base, ultimately I will have been totally priced out of

skiing at Targhee by the time any of this happens, so it is all a no from me. We don't want to pay the resort

anymore money, especially not to access valuable outdoor recreation resources like Teton canyon, which we can

currently enjoy for free, and fosters a rich habitat for wildlife. No locals pricing, more traffic and congestion, and

less wildness area for wildlife means I cannot support this expansion. Leave the trees alone, they have been

here a long time. 


